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6 January 2021 
 
To: Resident  

C013/20- KERB & CHANNEL CONSTRUCTIONS AND ASSOCIATED ROAD WORKS – DUNLOP STREET, YARRAWONGA  

Dear Sir / Madam 

BR Excavations has been awarded a project to widen & install new drainage, kerbs, footpath, and road pavement along 
Dunlop Street in Yarrawonga on behalf of the Moira Shire Council. These treatments will provide for a safer environment 
for all road users and residents between Gilmore Street & Woods Rd. New raised pedestrian crossings will also be 
installed adjacent to the Dunlop/ Gilmore Roundabout & Coghill St to improve the amenity for pedestrians.  

To undertake these works the westbound lane of Dunlop St will be closed for the duration of works with the eastbound 
lane remaining open to provide access for residents.  

 

 

 Dunlop St (Gilmore to Showground Entrance) 

        

 

 Dunlop St (Coghill St to Woods Rd) 

         

 

 



Site Works Program (Weather permitting) 

Weeks 1-5  Site Establishment / Close Westbound Lane of Dunlop St / Demolition / Drainage Installation 

Week 6 Kerb & Channel Installation 

Week 7 Footpath Installation 

Week 8 Road Pavement installation 

Week 9 Asphalt installation 

Week 10 Landscaping / Linemarking / Re-open Westbound Lane of Dunlop St 

 

 

 

Works are programmed to commence on Monday 1st February 2021 and conclude on Friday 8th April 2021. BR 
Excavations intends to construct these in a sequence which will minimise any disruption to local traffic. Residents are 
asked at the time of these works to follow the detour signs. 

 

Further enquiries can be directed to the BR Excavations Director at the numbers below. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Braden Reghenzani 

 

Director | BR Excavations Pty Ltd 

Email | brexcavations@hotmail.com 

M 0448 525 924 

 

 

 

 

 

 


